



Name: _____ () Parent's Signature: _____

Class: P1 _____ Date: _____

Section A – Vocabulary (10x1m)

Fill in each blank with the correct word from the box. Use each word **once** only.

bare	delicious	hippopotamus	invited	leapt
monster	nightmare	sloth	swallowed	wriggled

1. The cook always prepares _____ food for the king.
2. My classmate _____ me to his birthday party.
3. Bala had a _____. He dreamt that a dog was chasing him.
4. Max _____ his toes when Father tickled his feet with a feather.
5. "Ahhh!" screamed the sailor when he saw the green sea _____.
6. Sam _____ his food quickly before rushing back to class.
7. The tree looks _____. All the leaves have fallen off its branches.
8. "Look at that _____ hanging upside down on the tree branch," said Tim excitedly.
9. The _____ is a large land animal. It likes to spend its day resting and keeping cool in the water.
10. Splash! The little frog _____ from the rock into the pond.

Section B – Grammar Part 1 (5x1m)

Write the correct form of the verbs given in the brackets.

11. Mrs Tan accidentally _____ (drop / drops / dropped) her keys into the drain just now.
12. Mother told Ken to _____ (finish / finishes / finished) his homework before he could play with his toys.
13. Every morning, she _____ (like / likes / liked) to listen to music before going to work.
14. He did not _____ (walk / walks / walked) to school. He took the bus.
15. Last night, I _____ (hear / hears / heard) a strange noise outside my house.

Section C – Grammar Part 2 (5x1m)

Fill in each blank with the correct word from the box. Use each word once only.

all	that	these	this	those
-----	------	-------	------	-------

16. I cannot see clearly _____ animal on top of the tree. Could it be a squirrel?
17. "Which of _____ storybooks do you like? Tom asked, showing me the two storybooks he was holding.
18. My teacher praised _____ of us for keeping quiet when we were in the hall just now.
19. I like _____ shirt that I am wearing but it is dirty now.
20. "Please ask _____ boys sitting over there to come over and help me carry the books," Miss Lim told Suling.

Section D – Comprehension (10m)

Read the passage and complete the questions.

Gill the giraffe sat sobbing sadly alone under a tree. Her giraffe friends had laughed at her because she had a much shorter neck than them. Their nasty words kept ringing in her ears. They had also refused to play with her. Poor Gill!

Suddenly, Gill heard a loud crash nearby. Turning around, she saw a small black bird lying on the ground. Bobbi the bird could not fly well. He had hit the ground loudly when he fell down. Gill went to help him up. She found out that Bobbi had no friends and was feeling lonely too. Gill and Bobbi became friends and started playing hide-and-seek together.

Soon, it was Bobbi's turn to hide. He was very excited. Gill stuck her head into a hole to look for Bobbi. After a while, she could not put her head out. Gill screamed in fear. Bobbi was horrified. Feeling worried, he rushed to get help. In his hurry, he started to flap his wings fast and flew far away.

Help finally arrived. Bobbi returned with some animals. Bobbi stood there watching while the other animals pulled Gill hard to get her head out of the hole. To everyone's surprise, Gill's neck became longer when she was finally freed. Everyone clapped happily. From that day on, Gill and Bobbi were never left out in any games by the other animals again.

For **Q21 and Q22**, write the number (1, 2, 3 or 4) answers in the brackets provided.

21. Gill the giraffe sat alone under the tree because _____. (1m)

- (1) it was a hot day
- (2) she was feeling sad
- (3) she was waiting for Bobbi
- (4) her friends were too noisy

()

22. What was different about Gill the giraffe? (1m)

- (1) She was very tall.
- (2) She liked to play by herself.
- (3) She loved making fun of the other animals.
- (4) She had a **shorter neck than** the other giraffes. ()

23. Write 1, 2 or 3 in the boxes below to show what happened first, next and last in paragraph 1 and 2. (1m)

Gill met Bobbi.

Bobbi fell onto the ground.

The giraffes made fun of Gill.

24. Which word in paragraph 3 has the same meaning as "shocker"? (1m)

For Q25 and Q26, read each statement and tick (✓) 'True' or 'False'. Refer to paragraph 2 to 4 to help you. The first example has been done for you. (2m)

Statement	True	False
E.g. Gill made friends with Bobbi.	✓	
25. Bobbi and Gill were playing hide-and-seek when Bobbi fell.		
26. Bobbi pulled hard to get Gill out of the hole.		

Please answer Q27 and Q28 in complete sentences.

27. What did Bobbi do when Gill's head was stuck in the hole? (2m)

28. Why were the animals surprised after pulling Gill out? (2m)

ANSWER KEY

YEAR : 2018
LEVEL : PRIMARY 1
SCHOOL : CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL (PRIMARY)
SUBJECT : ENGLISH
TERM : AMODES 2 , 3

AMODES 2

SECTION A

Q1 him

Q2 your

Q3 my

SECTION B

Q4 under

Q5 in

Q6 on

SECTION C

Q7 The clock chimed when it struck twelve.

Q8 David cheered when his team won the soccer match.

SECTION D

Q9 shark

Q10 hoe

Q11 beak

Q12 yelled

Q13 surprise

Q14 flamingoes

Q15 hissed

AMODES 3

SECTION A

Q1 delicious

Q2 invited

Q3 nightmare

Q4 wriggled

Q5 monster

Q6 swallowed

Q7 bare

Q8 sloth

Q9 hippopotamus

Q10 leapt

SECTION B

Q11 dropped

Q12 finish

Q13 likes

Q14 walk

Q15 heard

SECTION C

Q16 that

Q17 these

Q18 all

Q19 this

Q20 those

SECTION D

Q21 (2)

Q22 (4)

Q23

3 Gill met Bobbi.

2 Bobbi fell onto the ground.

1 The giraffes made fun of Gill.

Q24 horrified

Q25 False

Q26 False

Q27 Bobbi flew away to get help from the other animals.

Q28 Gill had a longer neck .

THE END